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If not already done so, please send in PE 
kit next week suitable for inside 
gymnastics shorts or cuffed/ fitted 
bottoms and a t-shirt.

Awards
Head teachers Awards
Elsie – super reading of her new book 
in English.
Spencer – great sorting by weight in 
maths.

School rules award: helpful
Troy – for helping his friends tidy at the 
end of Choose.

Welcome back and what a wonderful start to Spring Term Pine class have 
made!
- This week in English we have been focusing on reading skills and 

particularly sounds, sounding out and blending to read words. Those 
that it is appropriate for have also begun reading a new levelled 
reading book that they will continue next week focusing on writing 
skills.

- In maths we have begun our unit on weight and capacity with a strong 
focus on heavier and lighter. Thank you everyone who has sent in 
bottles ahead of next week’s capacity sessions.

- In topic we have started our Wonder topic with science and 
observation skills based on light and shadow.


